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Summer Playground Update (B)

Interim Recreation & Parks Director Steve Phillips, Recreation Supervisor Jeff Moffitt and Recreation Supervisor
Karen Cayson gave reports on the proposed Summer Playground Program to the Recreation and Cultural Affairs
Committee at its February 24, 2005 meeting.

None at this time.

The City Commission remove this item from the Recreation and Cultural Affairs Committee referral list.
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